
To whom it may concern 

I urge Singapore to follow the lead of many European cities which are delaying the roll out of 

5G due to the numerous concerns raised by the medical profession as to the possible impact 

on humans and other Scientists concerns over the effects on other spicies, especially bees 

which mankind depends on for pollination.  

 

My Sister became electro-sensitive over eight years ago. Though who share this susceptibility 

are likely to find it impossible to remain in good enough health to work after 5G is rolled out: 

their numbers have increased exponentially with every new “smart” innovation but I fear 5G 

will take it to a new level. 

 

Singapore is known as “the Garden City” yet for 5G to work trees need to be radically pruned 

or removed.   

 

I fear you are running the risk of changing this beautiful city and the damaging the health of 

those who live here. Please take the time to read around the topic, read studies that have not 

been paid for by the telecom industry.  Learn from the examples of “smoking”, Asbestos, etc 

and protest this country and its. people.   Thank you.  

 

Here is a useful article on this topic.  

 

https://www.computerweekly.com/feature/Mobile-phones-and-health-is-5G-being-rolled-out-

too-fast 

 

Warm regards  

Kinney Workman.  

 


